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Good afternoon, 

This email is in response to the correspondence we received yesterday (attached). 

The letter mentions that the records we seek require a search in or consultation with another office and thus presents
unusual circumstances. The letter also states this request has been assigned to the complex track. 

Can you please clarify how the calendar items for one custodian presents the need to search multiple Offices or presents
"unusual circumstances." While I understand that certain issues may arise in the course of processing records, I don't
understand how this request presents a complex issue for the initial search. 

Thank you for your assistance, 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Block
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